
Family Update: 09/01/21

 

Skilled Nursing Facility

 

The latest round of regular staff testing has resulted in one fully vaccinated staff member testing 
positive. The employee is on quarantine and the first round of all staff and resident testing is 
being completed. In addition, we are following all Maryland Department of Health requirements 
which include temporarily ceasing visitations until all testing is completed. We will communicate 
as soon as we are able to resume visitation. 

 

 

Assisted Living and Memory Care


Assisted Living and Memory Care are not affected by this vaccinated employee’s breakthrough 
case. The latest round of regular testing in these centers has resulted in no positive staff or 
residents to date.



